T: 01922 743988 F: 01922 740119 E: postbox@aldridge.walsall.sch.uk www.aldridge.walsall.sch.uk



Headteacher: Mr D. N. Mountney BSc MA

Achieving excellence together

Dear Parent

Aldridge Parents' Consultation Committee (APCC)

I am pleased to confirm the date of our first meeting of the APCC for this academic year.

The meeting will be held on Thursday 13 October at 6.30 pm-7.30 pm in Whitman Hall, the agenda is shown below.

In order to cater for light refreshments I would be grateful if you could complete the reply slip below and return to me as soon as possible.

I do hope you will be able to attend and take part in shaping the future of our school.

Yours sincerely

D Mountney Headteacher

Agenda

APCC meeting Thursday 13 October 2011 6.30 pm - 7.30 pm Whitman Hall, Aldridge School

- 1) Summer 2011 (site, facilities, exams)
- 2) Attendance (changes in policy and practice)

.....

APCC meeting - 13 October 2011

Name:

I will / will not be attending the APCC meeting on 13 October.

Signed Date

Please return to D Mountney, Headteacher at the school address. Thank you

Your future starts here





















